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Head Teacher — Mrs C Devine

Dear Parents/Carers,

Comic Relief

This year Comic Relief is taking place on Friday 18™ March. The School Council
have decided that they would like everyone to come to school wearing something
red. Please do not feel that you need to go out and buy something new; the

children could wear something as simple as a red hairband for example.

The School Council will also be selling Red Noses for a £1.50p donation and
cakes at lunchtime for a 50p donation. All proceeds will go to Comic Relief which

supports vulnerable people and communities in the UK and internationally.
Thank you for your support,

The School Council
Miss Dixon (PSHE/RHE Coordinator)
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Living the Olympic
and Paralympic Values




